
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Abigail and Andrew Kim! On Sunday, February 17, 2019, the CT Knights of 

Columbus District level of the Basketball Free-Throw Contest took place in Plainville. Abby and Andrew, 

our Msgr. Thomas Greylish Council SPS winners, participated in this District level competition and were 

again winners!! They will be moving on to the South West Regional Competition to be held at 

Southington Catholic School on Saturday, March 9, at 11:00 AM. 

Saint Paul School’s 23
rd

 Annual Auction will be held on March 30, 2019. The theme for 

this year’s event is A Celebration of Spring – Give to Grow. Each family is required to purchase 2 

tickets for the event, even if not attending.  For more information and links to buy tickets, purchase 

dress down passes, buy raffle tickets and pre-bid online, click here. 

Free Tuition for the 2019/2020 School Year:  Enter this exciting drawing! For only $50 you might win a 

full year of no tuition payments for one (1) student! Winning ticket will be drawn at the Give to Grow 

Auction on 3/30/19, BUT YOU DO NOT NEED TO BE PRESENT TO WIN! Every raffle ticket 

purchased is a tax deduction and a donation to the school!  You can purchase raffle tickets as part of the 

auction registration process, in the school office, or during the night of auction.  

 

Registration for our Spring Soccer Program has begun!  

 Please read this overview of the program and see the REGISTRATION link below. 

 Our SPS teams compete in the Catholic School Soccer league 

 Games are 7 v 7 for JV and 8 v 8 for Varsity 

 Varsity is Grades 6-8 Co-ed 

 JV is Grades 3-5 Co-ed 

 Games are played in Manchester on Saturdays 

 First several practices (in March) will be held in the gym and school/parish campus  

 Beginning in April, practice location will be Percival Field in Kensington  

 

More Events 
 

3/1 Grade 8 Carnation Sale begins 
 

3/4 “Made for More” Special presentation 

 for parents of 8
th

 grade students 

 6:30-8:00 PM in the school gym  
 

3/6 Ash Wednesday - All School Mass 

 Dress Uniforms Required 
 

3/8 Stations of the Cross – for Grades 6-8 

 2:00 in the Church 
 

3/8 End of Trimester 2 (Report cards 3/15)  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 
 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events Happening This Week 
 

2/26 Mass for Grades 3-5 Dress Uniforms 

 8:45 AM 
 

2/26 Newington Children’s Dentistry Visit   

 Pre-K and K     9:00-10:00 AM 
 

2/26 MS Bible Study Group 3:00-4:00 PM 
 

2/26 Virtus Training 6:00 in the library 
 

2/27 Mock Trial Competition at K-O 

 School   3:30-8:30 PM 

 

 

   
 

 

 

        

 

 

  

 

  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

SAFETY PICK-UP REMINDER 

PLEASE BE VERY CAREFUL TO DRIVE SLOWLY AT ALL TIMES WHEN YOU ARE 

DROPPING OFF AND PICKING UP YOUR CHILDREN, ESPECIALLY WHEN GOING 

AROUND THE CURVES IN THE PARKING LOT AND EXITING TO GROVE STREET. 

Saint Paul School Monday Memo 
February 25, 2019 

Fayne Molloy, Principal 

   

https://ourschool.stpaulkensington.org/school-auction
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.hometeamsonline.com_teams_-3Fu-3DNORCONNPSL-26s-3Dsoccer&d=DwMFaQ&c=xWz7VMczWE2_0m7ywVp_sA&r=VZBoWdlgt3wJ34GzGc7C4Aefj66YfV0S2spZFapI4Vw&m=sarT9mncKHlfRwFHTmabtpkYFYzfw9QTWE__rcCeLI4&s=QX7YCSwWSDG6EN6VP11MfLW7KPPmNQw_KYFZlX2PMrA&e=


 Varsity practices will be Tuesdays and Thursdays in the 3-5pm time slot 

 JV practices will be Wednesdays for March and starting in April, Mondays and    

Wednesdays in the 3-5pm time slot 

 Students who play on another soccer team (travel, premier, etc) are welcome to play on 

this school team as well 

 Season continues into mid-June 
 

CLICK HERE to register your child/children for soccer, and submit payment to the school office, checks 

payable to Saint Paul School Booster Club.  Fee amounts are posted on the registration page. 
 

First soccer practices and parent meetings will be held in the school gym on Tuesday, March 12
th

 for 

Varsity and Wednesday March 13
th

 for JV: 
PRACTICE 3:00-4:00 pm - Students should bring practice clothes for indoors and outdoors,  

sneakers (no cleats) and a water bottle. 

PARENT MEETING at 4:00 pm (approx.15 minutes) 
 

Parents who can help with coaching  please contact Matthew Bourque: 

Scrambled_8@comcast.net  
 
  

Please join the fun on Mother-Son Bowling Night on March 15, 2019 at Lucky Lanes! See attached 

flyer and reservation form for details. 

 

Please send in any Box Tops you’ve collected by this Thursday. Brianne Binge will be preparing all 

that we’ve collected since our last submission and shipping them out at the end of this week. Thank you! 

There will be an American Red Cross Blood Drive at Saint Paul Church on Thursday, March 21 

from 1:00-6:00 PM, sponsored by Knights of Columbus Council 3675. Please see attached flyer for 

details.  

Do you know anyone who might be interested in enrolling a child in our great school? Please ask 

them to visit our website for an application and admissions information and to contact Kelly Esposito at 

admissions@stpaulkensington.org with questions or to schedule a school visit. She will be happy to help! 

 

For more information about our Parish  
click: Saint Paul Church Bulletin 

 

 

  

 

 

Please save the date for our  
Annual Auction: 

Saturday, March 30, 2019 
 

https://ourschool.stpaulkensington.org/sports-registration
mailto:Scrambled_8@comcast.net
mailto:k.esposito@stpaulkensington.org
http://stpaulkensington.org/our-bulletin
https://www.facebook.com/Saint-Paul-School-Kensington-CT-135548706460825/?fref=ts
https://www.instagram.com/spslions/

